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News from inside the classroom 
Josh: “We have been learning about different sounds. I know that J is at the start of my name 
and how to write it” 
Sofia: “I learned about the letter K and wrote the word Koala with my buddy. I drew a picture of 
a Koala. They are Miss Lambert’s favourite animal” 
Ella: “We have been writing about what dinosaurs look like. My dinosaur was pink and purple. It 
was big and has 2 eyes” 
Zaina: “We have learned how to add detail to our pictures. I like adding patterns to my 
drawings”.  
Lewis: “I have liked counting up to numbers bigger than 100. I can count to infinity” 
Arnold: “We have been learning about dinosaurs. I know that some dinosaurs are carnivores and 
they eat meat. Herbivores eat plants only” 
McKenzie: “We have been using macro sentences in our writing for Santa. Santa is a man. He has 
a red hat” 
Parker: “I have been learning how to write numbers neatly. I like writing the number 8 the most 
because it’s tricky” 
Sadie: “I have been learning to read and like listening to stories. I use the sharp eye strategy and 
look at pictures” 

 

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  
Cooper: “I liked reading ‘The Stick Man’ to the class. It is a good book” 
Kacey: “I liked singing and dancing in the Christmas show. I liked my Elf Christmas jumper” 
Isla- Grace: “I have liked playing in the different classrooms. I like playing in the home corner with 
my friends” 
Frankie: “I have really liked Christmas. I have also liked counting up numbers bigger than 100. I 
can add numbers together too. 100 + 100 is 200.  
Ibrahim: “I have liked counting to the number 5 and playing with my friends in the classroom. I 
like doing yoga” 
Adam: “I have liked making buildings from Lego and in the construction area” 
Lilly: “I know all the letters and like to write them neatly. I also like to draw pictures and add 
detail like colours” 
Poppy: “I have liked playing with all my friends in the classroom. I like to do art. I can mix the 
paints together to make different colours” 
Jacob: “I made a really big building for a dinosaur to stay in. It was part of a city. I only used red 
bricks and that was really hard” 
Mila: “I can write my numbers and letters neatly. I can make cards for people in my family. I have 
taught my friends how to draw pictures” 

 



 
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  
Jacob: “I am looking forward to learning about Siberian Tigers and other animals” 
Raeya: “I can write my name and I want to be able to write my families names”  
Sofia: “I like going to rainbows and seeing my friends there” 
Arnold: “I am looking forward to doing more Science. I want to learn more about earth” 
Cooper: “I am looking forward doing trickier sums. I hope I can add together big numbers” 
Ella: “I am excited because I can write all the letters. I hope to read a lot of them” 
Kacey: “I am excited for my birthday and seeing all my friends” 
Mila: “I am looking forward to teaching my little brother how to read” 
Poppy: “I am excited about going to swimming and learning how to swim” 

 


